COPY.

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

23rd April, 1937.

Dear Sir,

I duly recelved your letter of the 19th instant
regarding your Motor Ships "HOEGH MERCHANT" and "HOEGH
TRANSPORT™R", and in reply thereto I have to state that the
scantlings and arrangements of the deep tank forward of the
engine room in these vessels have been examined and are found
to be such as could be accepted for the carriage of palm oil
with the tanks partially filled.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Leif Hoegh, Rsq.,
Radhuapiasa en,
Norway .
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